
Hello Year 3! 

We hope that you have had a great Easter break and have had a good rest! 
We’ve all enjoyed our break and although we’re actually quite happy to be back 
in a routine!  

How are you all finding the home learning? We’ve already had a few emails 
sharing some of your work and have already seen a very impressive Roman 
shield! Don’t forget that you can send us pictures of your work or messages 
about what you have been up to! Our email is year3shared@hayes-
pri.bromley.sch.uk so please keep the emails coming in!   

Mrs Brady has been enjoying lots of time 
with her family and even had a family bake-
off via Zoom with 9 teams. This delicious 
looking cake was her entry but 
unfortunately it didn’t win  It was very 
tasty though. 

Miss Woolley has not yet completed her Harry Potter puzzle but has spent the 
Easter holidays baking, she decided to bake some mini blueberry cupcakes but 
she ate most of them before she took a picture! Opps! She also baked a Victoria 
sponge birthday cake for her 
mum. It took a long time to make 
and made the kitchen very messy 
but it was lots of fun and most 
importantly very tasty! Have any 
of you been helping in the kitchen 
to make some tasty treats?  
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Mrs Cottle has been spending lots of time 
chasing her naughty dog, Eddie, in and 
out of the garden as he keeps taking 
cushions and the remote control! She is 
enjoying spending lots of time with her 
family and doing quizzes on Zoom with 

the rest of her family and friends. 

Miss Brown has challenged herself to do something different 
for her one hour of exercise each day.  She has been trying 
to beat her score of how many star jumps she can do in 30 
seconds, doing some more yoga and running.  Have you tried 
any exciting new ways to keep active? 

She has also FINALLY completed her puzzle, but found there 
was one piece missing at the end  Miss Brown has decided 

to try to dress in all of her brightest clothes to keep her feeling positive. Can you 
brighten up your day one day this week and wear your brightest, most colourful 
outfit and see how it makes you feel? 

Miss Horan has also been doing some baking and made a 
lemon drizzle cake and some fruity flapjacks! However, her 
family ate most of it before she could get a picture!  

Miss Horan decided to challenge herself this week to learn 
how to use watercolour paints. She found it very relaxing 

and enjoyed learning something new. 
Miss Horan is very proud of how she’s 
done but wants to keep improving! Have any of you been 
working to improve a skill or learn a new one? 

 

We are missing you all lots but we look forward to hearing from you again 
soon!  

From Miss Horan, Miss Brown, Miss Woolley, Mrs Brady and Mrs Cottle  


